
Delaware Bass Federation

Monthly Membership Meeting 

April 6, 2016

Location: Williamsville Country Store

Called to Order: 6:41 PM

Roll Call: Not Present: Del Mar; Just-A-Mere; Pocomoke

    No Quorum

Minutes Read: Read by Steve

Motion to accept: Butch; 2nd: Jim  

Treasures Report: Read by Bob

$24,723.02 is in the bank

Motion to accept: Jim; 2nd: Gary  

Youth Report: Still talking to High Schools for teams

Will not be using the trailer on April 9th.

Conservation: Steve distributed the Tournament Report from Delaware Division of Fish and Wildlife

Gave the project status of Hearn's Pond, Craig's Pond, Garrison Lake and Phillips Landing

Jim gave an article out of the Dover Post on the fees for Delaware Conservation Areas 

Instead of the state charging per individual like originally planned, they will up the charge per vehicle 

from $20 per year for residence to $32.50 annually for Conservation Area access

Public Relations: Trying to get officer's names and email addresses on the web

Classified is up and running.

Old Business: Still need someone to take Mike's position

Silent auction is done: Gary got the Hummingbird and Butch got the trolling motor

Check the Semi-Final rules on the TBF website

New Business State want to raise the Hunting and Fishing License fees

Boat registration will double

Call your state rep to voice your opinion before it's passed

Tournament Report: First Buddy Tournament - April 9th - Smallwood State Park

5 fish limit - 15 "

After weighing in your fish they need to betaken away from the docks and released in the grass

Next meeting is May 11th

Here at Williamsville Country Store

Draw with BASS Nation and a raffle

Meeting adjourned at 7:17  

Motion to accept: Neal; 2nd: Bobby
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